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To: EPA Official Reviewing this submission:
First, let me thank EPA for their continued commitment to meet its UNFCCC treaty
 obligations to submit and publish annual GHG inventory reports. These are both extremely
 valuable and necessary to continue progress on GHG mitigation and adaptation.

The U.S. can be proud of its contributions for leading the development of new and improved
 methodologies for estimating emissions and sinks, both of which are used widely by domestic
 audiences, as well as by the international community.

In academia, U.S. GHG data is necessary to educate students on trends and on the scope of the
 issues to be addressed.

One last point of interest for us here at GWU, is there any ready explanation of how electricity
 imports from Canada are accounted for?

Best Regards,
Joe Cascio
Co-Director GWU EEMI
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